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Local government elections
Do you want to be a Councillor? Anyone interested in throwing their 

hat in the ring are encouraged to come along to an information evening 
later this month. 

The evening is intended as an informal introduction to life as a 
Councillor, with a focus on the benefits, challenges and expectations. It 
will also outline the induction and training process for new Councillors.

council news
Find it online
As we are aiming to deliver the best service 
for the best price we are using online means 
to communicate with the community more. 

As these mediums are more flexible than a 
one per fortnight advert, this will be the last 
Council News as we are going online!

Information on DA's and Public Notices will 
still continue in the Classifieds section. Don't 
forget you can receive regular new bulletins 
by signing up to our eNews on our homepage 
or send us an email to receive Village 
Newsletter.

MC for Economic Summit
One of Australia’s leading business and 

financial commentators, Peter Switzer, will 
MC and be a keynote presenter for the Bega 
Valley Economic Summit to be held on July 28 
and 29. 

Switzer is well known as the host of his own 
TV show on the Sky Business Channel, as 
well as being a regular contributor to The 

Australian newspaper and national radio. 

For more information and registration details 
go to Council's website.

SAC gym open again
Great news, after recent storm damage 
repairs, the gym at the Sapphire Aquatic 
Centre is back open!  
Opening hours: Monday - Friday 6am - 7pm, 
Saturday 8.30am - 5pm, Sunday 10am - 
5pm. The pool remains closed for annual 
maintenence and reopens on Monday 18 July. 
For more information call SAC on 6494 3100.

Parking signs in Bega and Eden
Parking signage has been erected in the 
parking areas around Littleton Gardens, Bega, 
and along Imlay St, Eden, between Bass St 
and Chandos St.

Time limits for parking during business 
hours in these areas is basically the same as 

previously with a maximum of three hours 
in Littleton Gardens and an hour along Imlay 
St. The public is advised that restrictions and 
time limits will be enforced.

HAVE 
YOUR  
SAY

Get involved in 
decisions! Have your 
say on documents, 

plans and strategies 
that are open for 
public comment..

Have Your Say on:

• Draft Procedure - Use of Public Land.
• Check our online tracker to comment 

on planning proposals & applications. 
Visit our website > Have Your Say! 

 
The candidate information evening will be held at the new Bega Valley 
Commemorative Civic Centre on Wednesday July 27 from 6.00pm to 
7.30pm. For more information about the evening call Council on 6499 
2222.

For further information about the nomination and election process, 
which will be conducted by the NSW Electoral Commission, call 1300 
088 942 or go to www.votensw.info 

The official date for the Election for Bega Valley Shire Council has 
been set for Saturday 10 September 2016 with pre-polling open from 
Monday 29 August. Visit Council's website for more information.

• Ranger - Compliance. 
Applications close 19 July.

Visit Council's website for more info.
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